NOTICE
Subject: Special Round of Admission for FYUGP/FYIMP/FYUPGP – Academic Session 2025–26
             All concerned students are hereby informed that, as per the directive from the Directorate of Higher Education, Assam, a special round of admission for FYUGP 2025-26 will be conducted from 11th August to 24th August 2025. This round is exclusively for students who have not yet secured admission to any Higher Education Institution (HEI) in Assam.
🔹 Key Points to Note:
· The admission portal will remain open from 11th to 24th August 2025 for:
· New registrations
· Profile corrections
· Grant of admissions
· Cancellation or withdrawal of admission is not permitted for students already admitted. Re-admission is not allowed.
· Students who had applied earlier but were awaiting revaluation results may now edit their application, update their Class 12 status to "Passed", and upload their marksheet.
           All eligible students are advised to take advantage of this opportunity and complete their admission process within the stipulated time.
For further assistance, please contact the college office during working hours.
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